GWT
Greenwood
Township
Po Box # 398
Manton, Mi

49663

Township Board

Al MOHLER, Supervisor

Email: alanmohlerb01@gmail.com
Phone: (231) 8784173

BRIAN BARBER, Sexion

Email: kaycebarber@gmail.com
Phone: (231) 218-2635

JIM WESTBROOK, Trusiee

Phone: (231) 884-7292

JOANN CERKA, Treasurer

Email: treasurer@gwtownship.org
Phone: (231) 824-3367

Mobile: (231)878-53800

RONDA JONAS, Clerk

Email: gwiclerk@outlook.com
Phone: (231) 878-4873

SHELLY BIGELOW, Trustee

Email: shellybigelow21@yahoo.com
Phone: (231) 510-1188

2024 GWT Meetings Fireboard Meetings
2024
April 10th, 2024
April 8 2024
May 8th, 2024
May 13,2024
June 12th, 2024
lune 10 .2024
July 10th, 2024
July 8,2024

August 14th, 2024

August 12 2024
Sepitember 11th, 2024

September 9 ,2024

October 9nd, 2024
October 14 .2024

November 13th, 2024
November 11,2024

December 11th. 2024
December § .2024

Dates are subject to change
and will be published at Hall
and on website.

Greenwood Township Clean-Up
Day !
Always the 39 Saturday in MAY

9a.m.-12 a.m.

Greenwood Scenic Overlook Park has a new fiag
pole and cement (donated labor from Rick lenson)
Ronda Jonas has been working in this project, now
for our new picnic tables to be set soon. We have
some new signage going up at the Hall and at the
park. We are hoping everyone will enjoy the view,
ance again. Shelly Bigelow worked very hard with
Wexford County to lease this property for $1.00 a
year for all of Manton 1o use.

The Township Hall to see the new covered ramp
Ronda Jonas worked hard at getting the vender for
the new covered ramp with lighting on the ramp . We
have the new election drop box, We are making a
few changes here and there. Al Mohler has been
working on In the plans are to get the floor leveled
and some foundation work done this spring.

Cemetery bell from the old GWT Church was
refinished and is looking very nice too she hauled it
for us and Wes Westbrook helped Shelly to get out
the bell and to set the bell. Shelly also worked very
hard communicating with the vender to get this
done.

Cleaning up the cemetery we had many trees cut
down and hauled away last summer it reallv open it
ali up.

Wreath across America was handled very nicely by
Thelma Paul iast vear. She had collected donations
for all veteran’s and had all the branches placed on
the fence.

FACEBOOK page for our Township is coming soon
and a new bulletin board at the hall.

WEBPAGE is also have our website up and running
and you ca n view all meeting minutes,
assessments for parcels, and much more.

hitps://www.gwtwp.org/

Happy Spring




